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 29th June 2024 

Dear Parents/ Guardians and Students, 

I take this opportunity to welcome you and your daughter to Parvati Girls’ Hindu College. I extend 

special congratulations to your daughter on having earned a place at this noble and prestigious college. It 

is indeed an honor to be granted the opportunity to work with all of you in my capacity as your Principal 

and I look forward to only excellence in the years ahead.  

Transitioning to secondary school is a significant process and orientation for all form one students will be 

done in the first week of school, starting from Monday 2nd September 2024.  There will be no student 

orientation during the school vacation. Additionally, on the first day of school students are to bring to 

school notebooks only. The timetable will be given to them on the first day of school.  

Education is a collaborative venture between the school and home, and it is my expectation that we will 

work together to help your daughter make the transition to secondary school, adapt to the very demanding 

curriculum, and enable them to cope as they enter the teenage years. Parental involvement is critical to the 

success of any student, and we urge parents to encourage and support their daughters as they embark on a 

new chapter in their academic life. 

 At Parvati Girls’ Hindu College we continue to be one of the premier institutions in South Trinidad 

which delivers to the holistic development of all our students. Our vision for excellence and our 

determination to produce young ladies who are empowered with intelligence, good discipline, vigor, good 

morals, and values are the focus of all of us at this noble institution. 

As I welcome your daughter to this college, it is my expectation that she will utilize the opportunity 

afforded to her in a constructive manner and in so doing bring pride to both her school and you the 

parents. I hope that the next five to seven years will be successful, rewarding, and beneficial for your 

daughter and I wish her all the best as she now joins the Parvati Girls’ Hindu College family. 

Welcome! 

Yours respectfully 

 

Dr. Sharda Maharaj-Ramjattan 

Principal (Secondary) 
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